

4th May 2018

Dear Parents

Re: Lower School Celebrates the Wedding of Prince Harry and Meghan Markle on Friday 18th May 2018.

Lower School pupils have asked if we can celebrate the Royal Wedding taking place later this month. The children and staff will have a buffet lunch together in the playground (weather permitting), followed by an afternoon of fun activities.

Friday the 18th **will be a non-uniform day**, but we would like the children to wear red white and blue, or their own party clothes for a donation of £1. The money raised will go towards purchasing new books for the library.

Let hope the weather is kind to us and the children will have an afternoon to remember.

• QR TRANSLATE

unicef 🕲

Yours sincerely

Mrs. L. Sparks

Signed on behalf of all Lower School Staff